MINUTES ARE NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT MEETING

Town of Frankfort Plan Commission
02/05/08 Minutes

The Town of Frankfort Plan Commission held its 38th meeting February 5, 2008. Commission Chairwoman Maureen Manore called the meeting to order at 7:32 p.m. 

Present were Manore; vice chairwoman Becky Gates; commission members  Mike Roberts,  Brian Bee, Donna Gates, and Denny Wentworth; and alternate Curt Stine.

Absent and excused was Bryce Black. 

Carl Morsbach was also in attendance.

1. Minutes from previous meeting
The minutes were not available.

2. Citizens concerns

No citizen concerns were presented.

3. Reports from Commission Members

None  

4. Sesquicentennial Planning 

Possible dates and events for the sesquicentennial were discussed.  The date was set for the Saturday after the Pepin County 4-H fair.  It was also agreed to try and gather history about our Town and display it at the fair as a way of advertising the event and to have flyers during the primary and spring elections to hand out asking for input.

5. Land Use Goal and Objectives

The goals and objectives for the Land Use chapter were discussed.  There were a few changes suggested and agreed upon.

6. Housing and Transportation Goals and Objectives

The updated tentative goals and objectives for the Housing and Transportation chapters were handed out and will be discussed at the next meeting.

7. Upcoming meetings
The next Town of Frankfort regular monthly Town board meeting is scheduled for 2/12/08.

The next Plan Commission meeting will be on 3/4/08 7:30 p.m. The agenda will include discussion of the Housing and Transportation chapter goals and objectives.

6. Adjournment
Bee moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Roberts. The motion passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 8:24 PM. 

Maureen Manore, Chai
